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January 8, 2022 
 
 
 

Re: California Transparency in Supply Chains Act of 2010 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
                                                                                        
 

Please be advised that Niacet Corporation is compliant with the California Transparency in Supply Chains 
Act and existing local and federal laws regarding slavery and human trafficking in all countries in which we operate 
and do business in.                                        
 
 
  
 
                                                                                            Sincerely, 
 
                                                                                           NIACET CORPORATION 
 

                                                         Ian J Horner 
 
                                                                                            Ian J. Horner, PhD 
                                                                                           Manager, Quality Assurance & 
                                                                                           Regulatory Affairs 
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